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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 
Siena, 10 September 2015 – Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena today announced  that Bernardo 
Mingrone, Deputy General Manager, Head of Finance & Operations, has resigned with effect 
from 25 September 2015. 
  
Fabrizio Viola, CEO of BMPS, on behalf of the bank expressed his thanks to Bernardo for his 
important contributions during the last years. 

  

 

 


